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RSCDS Vancouver Branch Board of Directors
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8886 Hudson Street. Vancouver. BC. V6P 4N2 - 604.263.9911

EMAIL CONTACTS FOR BOARD DIRECTORS
You can email any Director via our website:

https://rscdsvancouver.org/about-branch/board-members/

Click on ‘Send Email’ under the Board Director’s name
If you experience any difficulty contacting a Director, go to our

contact page:  https://rscdsvancouver.org/contact/

Click on ‘Send Email’ under the ‘Events or Branch’ heading.

Cover photo by Kerry McDevitt

Jim and Sheila Morrison at the 2013 Deep Cove Spring Dance.

We look forward to having this much fun dancing again!
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Frae the President
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2021 started without a bang or any celebrating as we continued
to be locked down by Covid.  Dancing together at any time in the near
future does not look promising. However, the good news is that vaccines
are beginning to be distributed and if all goes well, we may be able to
dance together in the late fall. I thank you for renewing your RSCDS
membership as we continue maintaining and spreading Scottish culture
as best as we can.

We were delighted to get together for our annual Betwixt and
Between event December 28, though it was not what we are used to. We
had another online Zoom concert organized by Heather Hankin. It was an
entertaining evening, well attended, and gave us the opportunity, not only
to be entertained, but to chat with each other in the break out groups.

The Vancouver Branch Burns Supper, our annual celebration
honouring Rabbie Burns, was cancelled. However, Mike Chisholm and
the USCS produced a wonderful event on Zoom January 23, with all the
traditional speakers we are used to.  It gave us a chance to join together,
not just with RSCDS members, but with others in the Scottish community
from across Canada.

We look forward to a spring event, save the date – March 1.
Heather will be organizing a virtual zoom event to keep us entertained
and connected.

In the meantime, stay as active as you can.  Edinburgh has been
a great help providing their weekly Dance at Home class. There are
games and puzzles to be done and articles to read expanding our
knowledge of Scottish culture. They have now added step dance classes
on Sundays as well. Locally, clubs are still working hard to keep in touch
with their members with phone calls and zoom get togethers.  I invite you
to think of ways you can further contribute -if you don’t already -  to the
running of your club and the branch.

Follow the advice of Dr. Bonnie Henry. Stay home and limit
contact with others as much as possible. Get vaccinated so that we can
quickly beat this bug and return to normal life.

Take care and stay safe!

Vicki Downey
President, RSCDS Vancouver Branch

RSCDS Vancouver Branch Website - What’s New

Go the the website https://rscdsvancouver.org/ and check out the sidebar
on the right hand side of any page.  The Betwixt & Between Variety show
has now been added to the Zoom Videos.

Music:
Pines of Pitlochry

 Nicol McLaren & the
Glencraig SD Band

Music:
Mississippi Dip

 The Lomond Ceilidh
Band

Stay tuned for more fun musical slide shows!

Notices
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I have added two new video slide shows - with some wonderful Scottish
music - to the web News page.  Enjoy!


